
Our learning this week: 
While the cat’s away, the mice will play…Mrs Russell and Miss Watkinson have been 
visiting the children who will be coming to join Reception next September and left 
some really exciting learning behind at school.  
 

 

                       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage News 
      May 27th 2022 

We had an awesome visit 
from Chris the animal man. 
We saw so many wonderful 
creatures and even got to 
hold some of them too. 

Mrs Posey from 
Year One came to 
be our teacher for 
the day.  

We talked about 
some of the things 
we can look 
forwards to when 
we go to Year One. 



            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a visit from the RNLI who came to talk 
to us about keeping safe on the beach and in the 
water. Your child may be able to tell you some 
safety tips next time you visit the seaside. 

Our week finished with wonderful Jubilee celebrations. 
We had a sunny picnic on the field wearing our 
dazzling crowns (a few of the children were expecting 
the Queen herself!)  



A date for your diary: 
On July 12th from 3:30pm-4:30pm we are hosting our annual Early Years Picnic on the 
school field. You are invited to come along with your child and their siblings. We have 
also invited our new Reception children who will be joining us in September as a way 
for them to begin to make new friends. Please bring a yummy picnic to enjoy and the 
sunshine too! 
 
 

Our learning after half term: 
We will begin our new topic of ‘On the Move’. We will look at different types of vehicles 
on the land, in the sea, in the air and even up in Space! Look out for our Curriculum 
Map on the school website at the start of next half-term to find out more about our 
learning.  
 
In the first week back we will be learning about vehicles with wheels. We will read a 
super story about a naughty bus and will become storytellers ourselves thinking of our 
own mischievous ideas for this wheeled character. We will explore forces using our toy 
vehicles, finding out how different surface materials and gradients can affect the 
movement of the wheels. 
 
Key vocabulary for the week after half term: 

push  pull  force  turn  fast  slow ‘one day’  next  finally 
 

 
 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful half-term break! 

 
 
 
 
 


